
 

 

 
 

ANNUAL EVENT POSTPONEMENT  
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
 

Dear NEFFUL Partners, 

 

It is with a heavy heart that we would like to announce the postponement of the Nefful USA’s 20 th 

Annual Awards event that was originally scheduled for April 24, 2022. This decision was made in 

response to the surging number of cases of Covid-19 and its variants in the US. As always, the 

safety and wellbeing of our partners have always and will continue to be our number one priority. 

 

Although the event is temporarily postponed, it has not been cancelled. We were extremely 

excited to see all of you in person at the event, and will do everything we can to make it happen. 

We will continue to monitor the situation, and see if we can safely proceed with the event later in 

the year. If so, event details will be announced at a later date. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  NEFFUL USA 

 

 

 

 

 

        01.19.2022 


